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1. Staff Update 
We have recently welcomed 
back Egle Chesters after having 
her lovely baby girl. Katie 
Aldcroft has left to start her 
maternity leave and has had a 
beautiful little girl.  
We have had three lovely new 
receptionists join us, Miranda 
Barty-Taylor, Jody Davis and 
Mandy Knowles. 
 
Dr Hutchinson will be leaving us 
in September this year and Dr 
Haslam will become a partner. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The GP list is as follows: 
Registrar 
 

Registrar 
Dr. P D Haslam (m) 
 

Associates 
Dr. F M Stuart (f) 
Dr. C Vare (m) 
 

Partners 
Dr. S C Wetherell (m) 
Dr. J D Marriott (m) 
Dr. A M Bateman (f) 
Dr. N A Johnstone (m) 
Dr. M Soole (m) 
Dr. H E Connell (f) 
Dr. B Z John (m) 
Dr. W J Hutchinson (m) 
Dr. S J Moon (m)   
Dr. R Woolley (f) 
   
   

Monday 7:30am - 6:30pm 8:30am - 1:00pm 3:00pm - 6:00pm 

Tuesday 7:30am ς 6:30pm 8:30am - 1:00pm CLOSED 

Wednesday 8:00am - 8:00pm 8:30am  5:30pm 

Thursday 8:00am ς 6:30pm 8:30am ς1:00pm 3:00pm ς 6:00pm 

Friday 9:30am ς 6:30pm 9:45am ς 1:00pm 3:00pm ς 6:00pm 

Saturday 2nd Saturday of the 

month 

CLOSED CLOSED 

Sunday CLOSED CLOSED CLOSED 

Follow us on Facebook                                       Follow us on Twitter 
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Did you know that you can register to  use our online  services?  Once fully registered, 
you can book/cancel appointments  and order prescriptions  for repeat medications.  
You can register via our website www.queensquare.org or directly through 
patient.emisaccess.co.uk.  We currently have just over 1000 patients registered for this 
service. 
 
Patient Access now includes Electronic wŜŎƻǊŘǎΩ Viewer ς this is where you can view a 
summary of your record, results, medication , allergies, immunisations, and letters. 
This is an optional extra i.e. it is not automatically available when you register for 
appointment booking and prescription ordering. 
If you want any online access to your medical record you need to read and sign a 
declaration, bring in ID including at least one form of photo ID (e.g. passport, driving 
licence).  There will be a delay of 5 working days whilst your record is checked and 
prepared for viewing but thereafter you will have access 24/7 via your patient access 
account. 

3. Patient Access 

Is this service right for you?  
 

Yes, if you have a stable condition and you:  
Å ŘƻƴΩǘ want to go to your GP practice every time 

to collect your repeat prescription.  
Å collect your medicines from the same place most 

of the time or use a prescription collection 
service now.  

 

It may not be for you:  
Å If you ŘƻƴΩǘ get prescriptions very often.  
Å Or if you pick up your medicines from different 

places.  
 

4. EPS 
The Electronic Prescription Service (EPS) is an NHS service. It gives you the chance to change how 
your GP sends your prescription to the place you choose to get your medicines or appliances from.  
What does this mean for you?  
 

If you collect your repeat prescriptions from your GP you will not have to visit your GP practice to pick 
up your paper prescription. Instead, your GP will send it electronically to the place you choose, saving 
you time.  
 

You will have more choice about where to get your medicines from because they can be collected 
from a pharmacy near to where you live, work or shop.  
You may not have to wait as long at the pharmacy as there will be time for your repeat prescriptions 
to be ready before you arrive.  
 

6. Smear 

All women who are registered with a GP are invited for cervical 
screening: 
Å aged 25 to 49 ς every three years  
Å aged 50 to 64 ς every five years  
Å over 65 ς only women who haven't been screened since age 

50 or those who have recently had abnormal tests 
If you have not had a recent smear please book in to see one 

of our nurses.  
 

5. Hayfever Self Help 
It's sometimes possible to prevent 
the symptoms of hay fever by 
taking some basic precautions, 
such as: 
Å wearing wraparound sunglasses 

to stop pollen getting in your 
eyes when you're outdoors.  

Å taking a shower and changing 
your clothes after being 
outdoors to remove the pollen 
on your body.  

Å staying indoors when the pollen 
count is high.  

Å applying a small amount of 
Vaseline to the nasal openings 
to trap pollen grains. 

For more information go to NHS 
Choices website 

patient.emisaccess.co.uk

